
 

 

 The Grand Island Neighbors Foundation was the recipient of $4,000 from the Greater 

Buffalo Track Club (GBTC).  The donation came from the proceeds associated with the Grand 

Island Half Marathon held at Beaver Island State Park on May, 4 2024.  The Neighbors 

Foundation is very grateful to the Greater Buffalo Track Club and all the sponsors/participants 

in the event who helped make this possible, particularly Roger King, the President of the GBTC. 

 The Neighbors Foundation, an all organization, will use the donated funds to provide 

confidential food assistance to those in need on Grand Island. 

 

 

 

Pictured are: Roger King - GBTC President, David 

Conboy - Neighbors Foundation President, Sue Nicol - 

Neighbors Foundation Board Member and Lead 

Volunteer, and Cindy Kovacs -Neighbors Foundation 

Volunteer. 

 

To learn more about the Neighbors Foundation, request 

assistance, or donate please contact us at (716) 775-

7998 at www.GINeighbors.org, 

or use the QR Code to the right.  
 
 

 
Neighbors Helping Neighbors! 
David Conboy 
President, Neighbors Foundation of Grand Island 

http://www.gineighbors.org/

